
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

12. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING - Property located at 2156 Highbury Avenue North 
(Z-8688) 

 
• Councillor J. Helmer – indicating that at some point the Civic Administration noticed that 

this little mistake happened; wondering if the Civic Administration checked to see if there 
were any others that were inadvertently deleted when they did that; Mr. G. Barrett, 
Manager, Long Range Planning and Research responding that they did not, this was 
raised because the property was going up for sale and they realized that they did not have 
a zone to go with it.  

• Mauro Castrilli, 2156 Highbury Avenue North – expressing support for the staff 
recommendation. 


